
TO:     The Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 

FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council  

SUBJECT: Fountain Residence, 15 Pettit Road, South Salem, NY 10590 

DATE:  July 12, 2022 

 

 

The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) has reviewed the materials submitted by the applicant 

restoration of a pond. 

The CAC believes that the plan submitted by the applicant for the restoration of a pond is quite 

well thought out.  Because the pond is next to the road and the input to the pond goes under 

the road, there is the possibility that the silt being removed has some contamination from salt, 

oil or gas.  As the plan is to spread the silt on the ground in the buffer, the CAC would like to see 

the silt tested. 

Top soil in the area where the dredge spoils are to be deposited should be scraped back so it 
can be used to cap the spoils.  These areas should be seeded immediately after being top-
soiled to prevent the establishment of invasive species near the wetland. 

 

 


